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“We are learning and growing together as God's family. 

We will always do our best to love and respect each other as we prepare for our future”. 

 
10

th
 September 2021 

 
Dear Parents,  

We have had a great start to the new academic year, the children are ready for school and enjoy being 

together. We have had our first hymn / singing practice yesterday since the start of the pandemic, the sound 

of children singing was joyful and spiritual. 

Monseigneur Jeremy celebrated mass with KS2. We have launched a curriculum theme for the year, focusing 

on climate change and the teachings of Pope Francis' encyclical Laudato si. 

We will be celebrating International Peace Day on 21st September and the pupils will be asked to decorate a 

stone at home. They will place them outside in special places on the school grounds. 

 

Here are some key dates for your calendar: 

Meet the teacher sessions in school - Week beginning Monday 13th September 2021 

All sessions are at 5.00pm 

Monday 13th : Reception & year 4 

Tuesday 14th : Year 5 & 6  

Wednesday 15th : Year 1 & 3 

Thursday 16th :  Year 2 

 

Monday 13th : Yr 6 Boys Salvatorian College - experience high school for a day. 

Tuesday 14th : 5.30pm Year 6 High school transition information for year 6 parents in school. 

Thursday 16th : 2.30pm Uniform sale Kenny Hall. 

 

When you enter inside the school building you MUST wear a face covering. We need to continue to work 

together to keep each other and the community safe and furthermore, keep our school opened. 

It would be even better, if parents would wear a face covering on the school grounds outside, as there are key 

times during the school day when social distancing is difficult. 

 

It has been a pleasure to welcome you back to St. George's and a special welcome to our new reception 

children, their parents and new families to our school community. 

 

The staff look forward to working with you to support every child in their personal growth. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Deirdre Monaghan 

Headteacher 


